
 

 
 

ACIPCO FEDERAL CREDIT UNION  
  

NOTICE OF CHANGES IN MEMBERSHIP BOOKLET 
(“NOTICE”) 

 
Our general policy is to make deposited funds available to you on the same 
business day.  If a hold is placed on these funds, you will be notified at the 
time of deposit.   
 
Effective July 1, 2020, for deposited items placed on hold, we will increase 
your ability to withdraw such funds, from $200 to $225, on the next business 
day following your deposit, for convenience, ease of access and peace of 
mind.      
 
After July 1, 2020, your Membership Booklet will include these new 
updated terms and conditions and will apply to your membership products 
and services.  You can review the updated Funds Availability Policy 
Disclosure by requesting a printed copy.   


